April seventeenth, 1922,

Prof. Geo. W. Carver,
Tuskegee, Alabama,

Dear Prof. Carvers

This will introduce to you Rev. LeRoy
Burroughs who is Rector of the little Episcopal Church
at Ames and who has charge of our student worlk of the
Tpiscopal Church at lowa State College. He is re=
presenting the Board of neligioua Education of our
church, He is to be at the Alabama Polytechnic
Institute, and I am sure he will be pleased to look
over your wonderful institution.

Any favors shown Mpr, Burroughs will be
appreclated by me. With kindest persconal regards, I
ame

Yours truly,

P/Te




